Give credit where credit is due

The Edith Kennedy story appearing in Dec. 31 edition
of the Arctic Sounder was from the Tundra Times Dec.
16 issue. We did not receive credit for it.

From time to time, we do get copyright release forms
from schools, universitics, museums, other institutions
and newsletters and publications. We do give consent to
these because of lth educational purposes, newsworthi-
ness and historical value.

The Tundra Times wants to protect its writers, many of
whom isolated in various places in the State, If you wnnt
to make copies for classes, for friends or to use materials
you must let us know,



